
   

From the desk of Ms. Traci Johnson, Principal    

October 8, 2021 

 
 
PLEASE do not send your child to school if they are presenting 

any 1 of the following symptoms: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If a family member is presenting any of these symptoms, and is 
scheduled for a COVID test, please DO NOT send your child to school 
until those results of the COVID test are received.  

 
If you or your child has been exposed to COVID, please do not send 
them to school.  Contact the school office for more information.  


